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As 2016 draws to a close, we wish to thank you -  our generous donors 
and sponsors - for your support. Without all of you, we would not be 

able to continue our work with the beautiful children of Golang!

June Holiday Club fun Providing for our needy families

Preschool activities Interesting lecture by Nozi to our Youth Interesting lecture by Nozi to our Youth
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Golang Aftercare Centre Concert for 
Parents and Heritage Day Celebrations!

Enjoying our Netball matches Learning new skills...

...and new skills...

...and learning even more new skills!  



Big brother, big sister day at Kings School

Preschool fun activity

Grade R Graduation and Awards Ceremony

Clockwise:  
Theatre Outing for Preschoolers. 
 
An amazing visit to the Pieter Toerien Theatre to see 
Annie – the whole school!! Had a most wonderful 
experience. 
 
MonteCasino Theatre visit – and we received a lunch 
pack! Thank you, Mr Toerien!

Preschoolers visiting Kings School



Contact us 

Margaret le Roux  

Tel: 0829077935 

Banking Details:   
Golang Education Outreach 
Standard Bank Northcliff 006305 
Current Acc: 02301 4598 
 
Plot 69, Honeydew, Zandspruit Informal 
Settlement.  PO Box 6163 Cresta 2118

We wish you a  
Blessed Christmas and we look 

forward to journeying into the 

New Year with you. 

                                                                                                                 
Margaret le Roux and  

the Golang Team

Our beautiful aprons, made by UJ Design students –  
aren’t they stunning? 

Thank you, Sage, for decorating our containers so magically!

 Thanks to Barclays for Preschool Christmas gifts.Thank you, Wesbank, for our brand new jungle gym – we love it!

Eight of our boys participated in the 94.7 thanks to a 
kind sponsor – 6 completed the race, very proud of their 
achievement – a tough task!

Wonderful Staff Party 
under the trees at Al Fresco 
Restaurant


